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NEWS FROM PREP RED
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This week in Prep Red we have been reading The Itsy Bitsy Spider.

We have enjoyed singing the song and we have been discussing what different spiders look like.
We have been sorting animals and story stones into colours using tweezers to help develop the
muscles in our hands.

We love to use playdough as a fine motor activity and have been using this to explore numbers.
Scissors can be very tricky, so we have been learning how to hold and use these correctly to cut
curved lines.

We have had a great start to the year and | cannot wait to see the progress that our Prep
students will make throughout the rest of the year.

Mrs Erin Johnson
Early Stage 1 Assistant Coordinator - Prep Red
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